
Since the DWC’s inception in 2008, club volunteers have 
planted, fed, watered and weeded the 11 memorial 
squares located throughout Dudley. 

 

In the early years, the Town of Dudley bought the plants 
DWC members, under the leadership of Press Director 
Nancy Vajcovec, cared for from Memorial Day through Vet-
erans Day each year. 

 

Eventually, the DWC began donating the plants per the 
Highway Department’s approved plan. In 2018, to honor 
the club’s 10th anniversary, the DWC bought extra plants 
per site to enhance their beauty.  

Dudley Memorial Squares 


